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The BPS food service director, Lynne Keenan, resigned at the end of June. School District #9 continued to 
contract with her to advise and train the new Director, when hired, and to complete the OPI Review. She 
has continued to be present at food service to advise when needed. 

The summer food program served breakfast and lunch at BHS, BMS, BES and the supper program served 
through the summer as well. The food trailer served lunch daily at the skate park and the Blue Bus 
served lunch to three locations in the housing areas and to Starr School. The summer food program 
employed a secretary, 2-warehousemen, 4-head cooks and 12 assistants to serve the meals to students 
during the summer. The Copy Operator came in periodically to fill copying requests. 


